
 
2016 Southern Utah University Undergraduate Philosophy Conference 

Call for Papers 

Please address any questions to Dr. Kristopher Phillips (kristopherphillips@suu.edu) 

 
 

The Southern Utah University Philosophy 
Program is pleased to announce our 2016 
Undergraduate Philosophy Conference! 

 

 

The conference will be held on Saturday, 
February 6th.   

Dr. Brian Collins (California Lutheran) will 
provide the keynote address (title TBA).  

 
We invite high quality papers from undergraduate students in all areas of analytic philosophy (broadly 
construed). 
 
Papers should be between 2000-3000 words, should include an abstract of about 200 words, and should 
be prepared for blind review (please include full contact and affiliation information in your submission 
email only).  

 
Please submit your papers as a word or .pdf file to 
SUUPhilosophy@gmail.com by December 20th 2015.  
 
Accepted authors will be eligible to receive a small travel stipend courtesy 
of the Grace A. Tanner Center.  


